






 

 

 
July 17, 2019 
 
 
 
Heather Henry, President/Executive Director 
Workforce Development Board of Solano County 
500 Chadbourne Road 
Fairfield, CA 94534 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Henry: 
 
It is with pleasure I write this letter of recommendation for Tiffany Donahue. Tiffany has been the 
Coordinator for Vacaville Adult School for the past several years. I recommend her highly for a 
position on the Board of the Solano Adult Education Consortium. 
 
Tiffany has done an excellent job as the leader of the Vacaville Adult School. She has grown the 
school in both number of students and programs/classes offered. In the time she’s been the 
coordinator, the school has increased the number of students participating by 15% and 
decreased the students dropping out by 14%. More students are successful than ever before. 
She has also added vocational education courses in addition to the mainstays of high school 
diploma courses and English as a second language course. 
 
In addition to creating and marketing the courses to our community, Tiffany has developed 
budgets related to state and federal programs, and developed and submitted the forms, grants 
and reports related to Adult Education. She has managed the day-to-day activities such as 
registration, marketing, discipline, hiring and staff support. 
 
Tiffany has been integral to the success of the Vacaville Adult School and I highly recommend 
her for a position on the Solano Adult Education Consortium. Please contact me if you need 
additional information about Tiffany’s abilities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jane Shamieh 
Superintendent 
Vacaville Unified School District 


